DEPARTMENT OF RESOURCE MANAGEMENT

SOLANO
COUNTY s

Planning Services Division

MEMORANDUM Agenda Item No. 3
TO: Solano County Planning Commission
FROM: Matt Walsh, Principal Planner

SUBJECT: Update to the Public Health and Safety Chapter

DATE: April 16, 2015

Staff is recommending that this item be removed from the April 16, 2015 agenda and continued
to a date certain, May 21, 2015.

The update to the Public Health and Safety Chapter is not as time sensitive as the update to the

County’s Housing Element. As such, review and action of the Public Health and Safety Chapter
is proposed to occur after the processing of the updated Housing Element.
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